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BY EMAIL 
 
 
April 6, 2020 
 
 
To: All Licensed Electricity Distributors 
 All Licensed Gas Distributors 
 
Re: OEB Webinar Invitation 
 
  
The OEB is holding a webinar for utilities on Wednesday April 8, 2020 from 2:00 pm 
to 4:00pm.  The purpose of the webinar is provide a forum in which OEB staff can 
address questions that utilities have regarding the correspondence it has issued 
regarding  the COVID-19 emergency.  OEB staff will provide a brief presentation 
covering each of the items addressed in its correspondence followed by a question and 
answer period. The OEB will post and email all utilities with a copy of the presentation 
prior to the webinar. 
 
Due to technology constraints, participation is limited to two representatives from 
each utility. To ensure all utilities that wish to participate are able to, the OEB is asking 
all utilities to abide by this requirement. The OEB will post the questions and answers 
following the presentation on the OEB’s website after the webinar. 
 
Details for the webinar for how to login to the webinar are attached. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original Signed By 
 
John Pickernell 
Manager, Applications Administration 
 
 


